
Since Plum’s last update she has moved in with a new family where 
she has been residing for the last 6 months. The socialisers are very 
experienced and have had multiple dogs for the charity. They find Plum 
a joy to live with and great company. She has a cheeky nature but also very 
affectionate and loves human company.
Plum enjoys attending training classes weekly in all sorts of different locations, from the 
local park to busy shopping centres. She also accompanies her socialisers to different fundraising 
events and talks helping raise awareness of all the work we do here at Medical Detection dogs. Plum 
particularly loves all the attention she gets at these events.

She has now been selected to take part in a specialist project, where she will be working with 
a trainer within a residential care setting. The details of this exciting new project are yet to be 
finalised, but Plum has shown that she has the ability to assist in this area of work. She is coming 
into the centre regularly to complete her training and shows great promise and aptitude for the 
tasks involved.   We are really proud of Plum and all she has achieved so far and would like to thank 
you again for supporting us with her training. We will have further news on the project in her final 
update.   
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